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I oppose SB1548.  Changing our current system serves no revenue purpose.  It will 

put many of us at a disadvantage in running businesses that deal with Eastern 

Standard Times, putting us 4 hours behind them for half the year.  We do NOT need 

to separate ourselves any further.  It is burdensome, unnecessary and I do not see 

the advantage in making this change.. 


